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From: Matthew Stensaas
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 2:53 AM
To: Keila
Subject: Matt Stensaas 'taking u 2 Uganda' video update

 
What an incredible month!  While on furlough, we spoke much about the need to get the Gospel truth into the villages of
the Rwenzori Mountains.  February was the first time we were able to do that.  We spoke to the local officials before we
went just to let them know who we were and why we were coming.  That not only helped to open the door, but some were
waiting for us when we arrived!  There is truly a need!  We saw many souls saved and were able to answer questions the
people had.  To hide the fact that the religious leaders don’t have answers to the people’s questions, they tell their people
that religious questions reflect doubt on their leaders.  Therefore, no questions are ever spoken or answered.  

 

Please continue praying for this ministry.  We have made plans to return to these areas next month to follow up with
decisions made and answer more questions.  The devil has had a stronghold here for a long time.  He will not give it up
without a fight.  This video update shows some of the highlights of the trip.  Hope you enjoy!  Just click on this link to
watch.

 

By His Grace,
Matthew Stensaas
Kasese, Uganda
www.mstensaasfamily.com
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